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OCTOBER 2017 
 

9th   Thanksgiving – School Not In Session 
 
11th  Apple Orders Due 
 
13th Pumpkin Patch Fieldtrip    12:00-2:00 

 
20th  Pro-D Day - School Not In Session 

 
30th  Skating Field Trip - South Surrey 

Arena 
 
31st  Pumpkin Party 
 

NOVEMBER 2017 
 

3rd   Pro-D Day - School Not In Session 

6th  Individual Photo Retakes  
 

8th   Remembrance Day Assembly  
 9:45   - Everyone welcome 

 
10th   Pro-D Day - School Not In Session 

 
13th   School Not In Session for 

Remembrance Day  
 
24th  Skating Field Trip - South Surrey 

Arena 
 

 

 
TERRY FOX RUN 

 
A huge thank you to 
everyone who was involved 
with our Terry Fox Run – 
whether it was running, 
donating, or cheering, it 
was a wonderful way to 
honour the heroes in our 
lives. 

Together our school 
raised $530! 

Way to go East 
Kensington! 

 
 

SAFETY REMINDER 
 
Please remember to wait 
until our crossing guard 
Jennette has her sign up 
and is ready for you and 
your child to cross before 
you start walking. 
 

REMINDER  
Apple orders are due 
Wednesday October 11th  

 ALERGIES 
Due to student allergies, the PAC and 
school staff ask that parents do not bring 
in birthday treats. 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ONLINE NEWSLETTERS  
 

Please subscribe to receive our school newsletters via email by using the subscription icon at the 
bottom of the Homepage of our school website. 

www.surreyschools.ca/schools/eastkensington 
 
 

HALLOWEEN 
 

We are fortunate that International Herb will be donating pumpkins to the EK Students on October 26th.  
They will be sent home to be cleaned and seeded. Bring the cleaned pumpkins back on October 31s t.   
 
Students will come in costume that day. We will have a parade for parents to see. Then we will all meet in 
the gym to carve the pumpkins. Parents are welcome to stay and help carve. 
 
In the afternoon the students will have a little Halloween Dance Party in the gum followed by snacks and 
mages in our classrooms.   

        


